
You are invited to attend:
1. 	� Meetings held on Tuesday 8th or Thursday 10th October, 

both commencing at 7.30pm in St. Aidan’s Constance Green 
Hall when Senior Staff will talk about the school and the 
administrative details relating to admissions. These meetings 
are primarily designed for parents.

2.	� An Open Day on Saturday 19th October, from 1.30pm to 
4.00pm, when both parents and pupils can look around the 
school, see the resources and meet individual members of staff.

In addition, parents are most welcome to view the school during 
a normal working day by telephoning 01423 885814 to arrange 
an appointment.

We hope that these meetings, together with the prospectus 
issued at the time, will provide you with an informed insight into 
St. Aidan’s Church of England High School.

We look forward to meeting and welcoming you to St. Aidan’s.
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